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SEATTLE, May 21, 2010 -- Boeing wishes to express its profound condolences to the friends and family of those
lost on Air India Express flight IX-812, as well as its wish for the recovery of those injured. Boeing is sending a
team to provide technical assistance to the investigation at the invitation of the Indian authorities. All media
inquiries about the investigation must be directed to the Indian Directorate General of Civil Aviation.
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